
 
11 Hawthorne Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15205 

 

 

 

February 2009 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am a practising Interior Designer in Pennsylvania and am writing to voice my support 

for the licencing of Interior Designers in Pennsylvania. 

 

I have practiced commercial interior design for over 25 years in this state and have 

worked as an employer of both architects and interior desingers as well as an independent 

consultant.  I have first hand evidence verifying the importance of this subject. In my 

practice I run into issues on a daily basis that affect the health, welfare, and life safety of 

the inhabitants of the interior spaces I design. It is imparative that Interior Designers are 

knowledgeable, and competent in code and material selections which affect consumer 

safety.  

 

A system of licencing will insure the level of education and experience necessary for 

these activities just as it does for architects and engineers. It would also insure that 

Interior Designers continually update their education for licensing renewal. This industry 

is continually changing. 

 

I am very active with the Interior Designer Legilative Coalition (IDLCPA) as the Board 

Vice President. I have dedecated much time to this effort because I feel it is an important 

step in securing the public’s safety and my profession. 

 

I would appreciate your support of this very important Consumer Protection bill.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Mary Ann Mozelewski, ASID, LEED AP 

Interior Design Professional 

11 Hawthorne Avenue 

Pittsburgh, PA 15205 

412-922-7219 

mamdesign@verizon.net 


